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BOURNEMOUTH AREA DEFIRRILLATOR




www.bournemouth.icd-support.org.uk

The BAD group is a support group for people with Implantable Cardioverter Defibrillators (ICDs) and their families and friends.  The group provides an opportunity to meet people who may have shared a common or difficult experience in their lives.  We…….

· give support 

· provide information on topics relevant to your needs

· provide a forum for discussion and friendship

· arrange social events. 

· Have fun!!!!

As this is the first Newsletter it seems appropriate to introduce the Arrhythmia Nurse Specialists who are involved with the group; Gaynor Evans, Sarah O’Connor and Rachel Cawston.  The nurses support the committee of the BAD group which is run by people with ICDs and their partners. 

We have had four support group meetings so far.  Guest speakers have included Clare Shaban, a Clinical Psychologist from Bournemouth Hospital, who spoke on the “Psychological aspects of living with an ICD”.  We were also privileged to have Trudie Lobban, the founder of the Arrhythmia Alliance (Heart rhythm Charity), to talk at the last meeting.  Both speakers were received with much applause and a great many questions were answered.

Alison Fitzpatrick, a Pharmacist from the Bournemouth hospital will be speaking to the group on July 23rd 2007 (The Village Hotel 1:00 pm until 3:00 pm) about medicines for the heart. 

The BAD party in February, at the Hamworthy club, organised by Mike Ebdon (committee member) was a great success and netted a total profit of £565.00 that now reposes in our Bank.  The next BAD event is hoped to be a skittles evening in September.  Details to follow at the next BAD meeting.  
T-shirts with our BAD logo are being ordered for the group.  The BAD committee will “model” these T–shirts at the next Group Meeting.  If members of the group approve of them we will order further T-shirts for the group.

From 2008 the BAD group will meet three times a year the first Monday of the months March, July and November.  The meetings will be held at the Village Hotel, Bournemouth (opposite A & E entrance to Bournemouth Hospital) at 1:30 pm until 4:00 pm.  You are invited to give a voluntary contribution of £1 when you attend the meeting.  
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